
 P  IONEER  M  IDDLE  S  CHOOL 

 Panther      Post 
 Week     of     December     19,     2022 

 “  All     students     will     learn     and     grow     academically,     socially,  emotionally     and     physically!  ” 

 “From     our     staff     to     you     and     yours,     Merry     Christmas     and     Happy     New     Year!. 
 ~     Pioneer     Middle     School 

 The     Week     Ahead: 

 THURSDAY:     PJ     Day     &     Last     Day     Before     Christmas     Break 

 Dates     to     Remember 

 ●  December     22:     Last     Day     before     Christmas     Break 

 ●  December     22:     PJ     Day 

 ●  January     9:     First     Day     back 

 ●  January     9:     School     Council     Mtg     at     7:00     PM 

 ●  January     9:     Friends     of     Pioneer     Following     SC 

 ●  January     30th:     PD     Day-     No     School     for     Students 

 Items     of     Note 

 Pioneer  Middle  School  would  like  to  wish  everyone  a  very  Merry  Christmas  and  a  Happy  New  Year! 

 While  we  are  looking  forward  to  the  break,  we  also  look  forward  to  working  with  you  and  your  children  in 

 2023!     The     Friends     of     Pioneer     Society     would     like     to     pass     on     the     following     information: 

 Hello,     families! 

 The  Friends  of  Pioneer  Middle  School  Society  has  some  wonderful  family-oriented  fundraising  events  currently 

 in  the  works  for  the  new  year.  We  are  excited  to  be  planning  a  Spaghetti  Dinner,  Movie  Night,  Seed  Fundraiser 

 and  a  year  end  Carnival.  The  fundraising  from  these  events  will  go  towards  the  new  playground,  school 

 enrichment  upgrades  and  the  maintenance  of  equipment.  We  appreciate  your  support  and  volunteer  help  to 

 make     these     events     successful.     Stay     tuned     for     these     upcoming     dates     after     Winter     Break. 


